
 
Purchasing & Contract Administration

  

 

September 9, 2019 

 

 

Ruffalo Noel Levitz 

Mary Noel - Director, Revenue 

1025 Kirkwood Pkwy SW 

Cedar Rapids, IA 52403 

Mary.Noel@RuffaloNL.com  

 

 

To Ms. Mary Noel: 

 

On July 23, 2019, The Alamo Colleges District Board of Trustees awarded a contract for the 

proposals, submitted by Ruffalo Noel Levitz, LLC. in response to CSP No. 19A-006, for the 

Purchase of a Strategic Enrollment Management Plan, subject to successful execution of an 

agreement. 

 

 

For questions, please contact Jeremy Taub, (210) 485-0131 or by email at jtaub@alamo.edu, and for 

finalization of the agreement. 

 

 

Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges District contracting opportunities.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Assistant Director 
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